College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Eddie Coulson, Superintendent

From: Glynn Walker, Deputy Superintendent

Date: November 14, 2013

Subject: Purchase of boilers for Rock Prairie Elementary
Agenda Item: K-1

Board Priority/

District Goal: Priority 3/Goal 5

BACKGROUND

It has been determined that the boiler at Rock Prairie Elementary must be replaced due to extensive age,
increasing maintenance costs and lack of efficiency. Jon Hall, Director of Facilities, and Mark Pantel,
Director of Purchasing, have cooperatively determined that the best value for the district is found in the
existing Texas Local Government Statewide Purchasing Cooperative, administered by Texas
Association of School Boards (TASB Buy Board). All items have been competitively bid and awarded
according to the state of Texas statutes and policies and three vendors’ products were considered.
Entech Sales and Service Corporation is an approved vendor on the TASB Buy Board and offers the
best value for the district.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the College Station ISD Board of Trustees approve the purchase of the boilers
from Entech Sales and Service Corporation, for $112,734.00 from 2009 bond funds.
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